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January, February, March 2021

In an effort to do our part to help the environment, we are happy to announce that we are 
Going Green! Our Newsletter will now be available online at www.ctkmanor.org/newsletter. 

We will be happy to send you a reminder of when it’s digitally available if you send your email 
address and contact information to auxiliary@christthekingmanor.org. 



Let’s Celebrate!

Congratulations to our first Nurse Aide Training 
class of 2021 on graduating! 
Pictured from left to right are: Madison Hunsberger, 
McKenzie Phillips, Trisha Cowan (Educator), 
Brianna Frampton, Magdalena Young-Rosey 
and Corinne Dilts. Great job everyone! We 
are so happy to have you as part of our team!

First NA Training Program 
Graduates for 2021

Kitchen UpdateKitchen Update
Our beautiful kitchen is complete! 
Our dining service team is so happy 
to have more room to cook and 
prepare meals. The new kitchen 
equipment helps to provide a wider  
variety of  meals while being able to 
prep them more quickly. Great work 
to our Maintenance team! Thanks so 
much for your hard work over the 
last year to make this happen for our 
community. We can not wait until 
the whole dining area is complete!

Happy 101st Birthday to Mary Way!



Let’s Celebrate!
This year, Christ the King Manor is celebrating 
their 50 years of service to the community. As a 
thank you, we have chosen 12 local organizations 
to support that share a similar mission to ours. 

So far, through fundraising, we have been 
able to support  the following organizations in 
celebration of our 50 years: $850 to the 
Gateway Humane Society, $____ Grady’s 
Decision, $2,000 Penn Highlands Heart Center. 

To learn more about what we have done this 
year and what is coming up, please check 
out our website: www.ctkmanor.org/50years. 

In  Januar y,  we supported the  Gateway Humane S ociety. 
Our team conducted a  “Cutest  Pet”  contest  with 
pic tures  of  the  staf f ’s  pet .  The pet  that  raised the 
most  money won a  g i f t  basket .  The winner  was 
Karen Sierzega  and Bubbles  her  dog.  We 
did a  raf f le  basket  and a  50/50.  We accepted 
physica l  donat ions  to  take  to  the  Humane S ociety  as 
wel l .  In  tota l  we raised $850 for  them with these  ef for ts .

In  Februar y,  we benef ited the  Penn Highlands  Hear t  C enter. 
Our 50th Anniversar y  C ommittee  did  some awesome 
fundraisers ,  including:  (1)  se l l ing peanut  butter  melt-
aways  f rom Gardner’s  Candy ;  (2)  having a  blood dr ive  in 
the  C ommunity  C enter ;  (3)  and making Valent ine’s  that 
were  purchased for  the  res idents  as  wel l  as  for  other  staf f . 
The Valent ine’s  contained a  homemade and decorated 
sugar  cookie  and a  carnat ion donated by Kacie  Roseman 
f rom Roses  on Main.  We a lso  had a  raf f le  basket  in  Februar y. 
$2 ,000 were  raised for  the  Penn Highlands  Hear t  C enter.

In  March,  we supported Grady’s  Decis ion.  We sold 
Powerhouse  subs  and had two raf f le  baskets .  Also, 
we sold  Tul ips  l i l ies  and hyacinths .  They were 
purchased by fami l ies  for  res idents  as  wel l  as  themselves . 
They were  del ivered to  ever yone r ight  before  Easter.



Employee Of the Month!
Our Employee of  the Month program is a great way that we highlight the successes 
and dedication of  employees that work at Christ the King Manor. Over the 
last many months, we have received a number of  nomination forms from 
co-workers, residents, and resident family members. The Employee of  the Month 
Committee is excited  to see more submissions and nominations each month from residents 
and staff  members as we know how important each employee is to our community.

Congratulations to Tashan Mark on being Christ the King 

Manor’s Employee of  the Month for February. Tashan is a 

member of  our Dietary Team. His personality is vibrant and 

always makes our residents and other team members smile.  

Thank you, Tashan, for always working hard and spreading your 

joy every day! Congratulations again to our February Employee 

of  the Month! 

Congratulations to our March Employee of  the Month, 
Logan Sikora. Logan is a registered nurse here at Christ 
The King Manor. She has proven herself  as strong and 
confident. In her nomination letter, a fellow employee 
stated: “She is approachable and has the skills in her to be 
a great leader. She embraces all challenges that come her 
way and is willing to teach others.” Thanks for all you 
do for our community. Congratulations again to Logan!

Congratulations to Tina Dickey on being Christ the King 

Manor’s first Employee of  the Month for 2021. Tina can 

be found in our Community Center cooking up a storm and 

delivering meals. She is always going above and beyond for 

our independent living residents and supporting our staff  

in all areas of  our community at Christ the King Manor. 

Again, congratulations Tina on being January’s Employee 

of  the Month. Your excellent effort is definitely noticed.

Congratulations!



Welcome to Christ the King ManWelcome to Christ the King Manor!or!

CHRISTINE MARLIESE TESCH, CHRISTINE MARLIESE TESCH, 
CHRISTINE JOY ZIMMERMAN,CHRISTINE JOY ZIMMERMAN,
ELAINNA JOYHILLIARD, ELAINNA JOYHILLIARD, 
ERIN TRUITT, ERIN TRUITT, 
MELISSA LEE NICHOLS, MELISSA LEE NICHOLS, 
MELISSA HODGSON, MELISSA HODGSON, 
KARI WHELPLEY,KARI WHELPLEY,
RUTH MARGARET ROSENSTEEL, RUTH MARGARET ROSENSTEEL, 
LINDSEY RAE KEITH, LINDSEY RAE KEITH, 
JORDAN BROOKE DODD, JORDAN BROOKE DODD, 
EILEEN ELIZABETH COX,EILEEN ELIZABETH COX,
KIMBERLY ANN JOLLS,KIMBERLY ANN JOLLS,
RENEE A MILLS, RENEE A MILLS, 
STEPHANIE STAHLMAN,STEPHANIE STAHLMAN,
KASEY SWANSON, KASEY SWANSON, 
ANGELA MARIE CRAFT,ANGELA MARIE CRAFT,
ELIZABETH ANNA SMITH,ELIZABETH ANNA SMITH,
MICHELLE LEE PONTZER,MICHELLE LEE PONTZER,
JACQUELINE K SMITH, JACQUELINE K SMITH, 
RENEE M NEDZA,RENEE M NEDZA,
MADISON E HUNSBERGER,MADISON E HUNSBERGER,
BRIANNA L FRAMPTON,BRIANNA L FRAMPTON,
ALYSSA P WHITE, ALYSSA P WHITE, 
JESSICA L KERR,JESSICA L KERR,



What’s Happening at CTKM



Puppy Visits!



Vaccination Clinics
Christ the King Manor was blessed to be offer the COVID-19 Vaccine in early 2021. Thank you 
to all residents and CTKM Team Members who chose to recieve the vaccine. This is one big 
step towards opening our doors!



Name of anniversary couple:		  Ed and Carol Brubaker

Date of wedding:				    February 16, 1951

Location of wedding (optional)		 United Methodist Church, Rockton 
(Sheeser)

Name of clergy (optional)			  Pastor Jason Hollopeter

Employment of husband			   President, Deposit Bank

Retired?						      Yes

Employment of wife				    Homemaker

Retired?						      Yes

Names/towns of children			   Lori and Don Playfoot, DuBois
							       Dick and Patti Brubaker, Rockton
							       Wendy and Steve Way, DuBois
							       Ernie and Laura Brubaker, Lexington, KY

Number of grandchildren			  8 living

Number of great grandchildren		 6

Happy 70th 
Wedding 

Anniversary to 
Ed and Carol 

Brubaker!

This beautiful couple lives in 
our Personal Care Community



Kevin M. Sunderlin,  Kevin M. Sunderlin,  
Mary Teresa Zappia,Mary Teresa Zappia,
Donna Ellenberger,Donna Ellenberger,
Ruth D. Murray, Ruth D. Murray, 
Edward J. Levenduski, Edward J. Levenduski, 
Daniel A. Kutch, Daniel A. Kutch, 
Steve C. Skraba, Steve C. Skraba, 
Gloria I. Murrell, Gloria I. Murrell, 
Dorothy J. Kennelly,  Dorothy J. Kennelly,  
Helen J. Murajda,  Helen J. Murajda,  
Ann N. Blochberger, Ann N. Blochberger, 
William I. Cribbs, William I. Cribbs, 
Helen F. Wyno,  Helen F. Wyno,  

Lena A .Cox, Lena A .Cox, 
Dorothy J. Navarra,Dorothy J. Navarra,
Roy Daub,Roy Daub,
Betty Lou Brownlee,Betty Lou Brownlee,
Larry W. Brubaker, Larry W. Brubaker, 
Norma A. Hanes, Norma A. Hanes, 
Jacquelyn L. Kightlinger, Jacquelyn L. Kightlinger, 
Phyllis R. Dunlap, Phyllis R. Dunlap, 
Eva Varacallo,Eva Varacallo,
Marion E. Hannawell,Marion E. Hannawell,
Lois A. Kness, Lois A. Kness, 
Valjean M. Lyle,Valjean M. Lyle,
Darlene O. Faught, Darlene O. Faught, 
Edith E. Kilmer, Edith E. Kilmer, 
Mary H. Way, Mary H. Way, 

Celebrating Resident Celebrating Resident 
Birthdays from January Birthdays from January 

Through March.Through March.
Mary L. Dill, Mary L. Dill, 
Barbara J. Himes, Barbara J. Himes, 
Lois J. Webster,  Lois J. Webster,  
Louise W. Cribbs, Louise W. Cribbs, 
Helen R. Reich, Helen R. Reich, 
Janet Donlin,Janet Donlin,
H. Duppre,	H. Duppre,	
Ruth Parrot, Ruth Parrot, 
Erma Elnicki, Erma Elnicki, 
J. Bonsall,J. Bonsall,
Jean B. Simpson, Jean B. Simpson, 
Mary P. Daly,Mary P. Daly,
John Dugan, John Dugan, 
Glenda Divins,Glenda Divins,
Fredrick D. Beard,Fredrick D. Beard,

Happy Birthday!Happy Birthday!



Information at Your 
Fingertips!

At Christ the King Manor, we know how important it is to know everything that is going on as 
soon as possible. Here are some quick links to find information ‘right now’. 

	 General Information:		  https://www.ctkmanor.org/
	 Coronavirus Updates: 		  https://www.ctkmanor.org/coronavirus-update
	 Vaccination Information:		 https://www.ctkmanor.org/vaccination-information
	 Career Opportunities: 		  https://www.ctkmanor.org/employment
	 Blog Posts				    https://www.ctkmanor.org/blog
	 50th Anniversary Info.		  https://www.ctkmanor.org/50years
	 Facebook: 				    @ChristTheKingManor
	 Instagram:				    @ctkmanor

Congratulations to 
our Personal Care 
Team on being voted 
‘Readers Choice’ in 
the Tri-County Area! 
We are so proud of 
your dedication to 

our residents! 
Thank you!



In Memory of:					     Requested by:
IN HONOR OF DOROTHY SCULL’S 90TH BIRTHDAY	 JIM & MARSHA McCURDY 
							       MARTHA ESPOSITO FAMILY 
DEAN BARRETT					     BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR 
RAYMOND BENNETT					     BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR
LOTTIE BIGAR						     DIANE & BOB LEPEONKA
BRIAN BLACK						     BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR
							       CAROL & LACEY KEMP
ANNA LOU BLOSE					     BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR
							       PATTI  RYBA
DEBORA BUSSOLETTI					    BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR 
GUY DEPELLO						     MARY JANE RUSONIS 
DOLORES DILL					     BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR 
WALTER DIXON					     BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR 
DONALD DUDLEY					     BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR
							       PERSONAL CARE STAFF – CHRIST THE KING MANOR
FIORAVANTI & FEDERICI FAMILIES			   JO PELHAM 
RICHARD FIORAVANTI 				    BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR 
							       MARSHA GUSTAFSON
SHERRI BURKE FRANTZ				    BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR
							       JIMMY & CINDY RUCINSKI
DOLORES GEARHART					    BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR 
							       MICHAEL & DONNA SKEHAN
ALBERT GUILYARD					     EVINS FAMILY
GEORGE HARVEY					     PAM SAMANKA
MARY HEGARTY					     BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR 
REV. ROBERT HENRY					     BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR
							       PERSONAL CARE STAFF – CHRIST THE KING MANOR
							       BARBARA EVINS
IDABELLE HOGUE					     BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR 
ROBERT HOWATT					     MR & MRS PETER TAXIS
MARY KOPNITSKY					     BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR
							       PERSONAL CARE STAFF – CHRIST THE KING MANOR
DEACON ROBERT KUNTZ				    PATTI RYBA
							       JOHN & JANET CARUSO
							       FRANK & JANE PREGLER
HENRY LIEDL						      BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR 
							       NANCY & SAM McNAUGHTON
							       McGREEVEY FAMILY 
WALTER LUKASHEVICH				    BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR
HARRY McLEOD					     BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR
							       PERSONAL CARE STAFF – CHRIST THE KING MANOR
GLORIA MAINES					     BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR 
EDWARD MANCO					     BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR

Memorializing loved onesMemorializing loved ones



							       PERSONAL CARE STAFF – CHRIST THE KING MANOR 
							       MONSIGNOR JOE AND MONICA BOBAL 
LOUISE MEANS 					     BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR 
FLORENCE NASUTI					     BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR 
							       PATTI  RYBA
							       JOANN FREDERICK 
MARTIN NELSON					     BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR
							       LARRY & BEVERLY SPENCER
LYNN PLESKONKO					     BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR 
ANTHONY RASAVAGE					    RICHARD & BEVERLY GORDON
							       SANDRA & DeWAYNE McGUIRE
							       PHILIP & MARY TEMPLE
							       DALE CAMERON
							       LARRY & BEVERLY SPENCER
							       VICTOR & ELOISE KOSKO
							       MONICA BOBAL
ANTHONY RASAVAGE & HAROLD PORTZER		  CHRISTINE TEMPLE
GRACE SEYLER					     BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR
							       PERSONAL CARE STAFF – CHRIST THE KING MANOR 
JOANN SHAFFOR					     BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR
DOROTHY ELAINE SMITH				    BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR
							       MARK HARVEY SMITH 
CLARIBEL SPICHER					     BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR 
							       JOSEPH TORRELL & MARK MODAFFARE
MARY STAGI						      BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR
SHARON SWITZER					     BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR 
MARY TIMBLIN					     BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR	
BARBARA WADDELL					     BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR
							       PAT & JANE SHILALA
							       JAN BOVAIRD
							       LOIS & RANDY FRANCISCO
							       RICH & CHERYL JOHNSON 
							       BOARD, ADMINISTRATION & STAFF OF PENN HIGHLANDS 
								        DUBOIS AND PENN HIGHLANDS HEALTHCARE
FAYE WEBER						      BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR
							       PERSONAL CARE STAFF – CHRIST THE KING MANOR 
BERNARD WHETSTONE				    BOARD & STAFF OF CHRIST THE KING MANOR 
CARL WHIPPLE					     EVINS & ROSEN FAMILY

Memorializing loved onesMemorializing loved ones

John 14:1-2 “Do not let your hearts be troubled. You have faith in God; have faith also in 

me. In my Father’s house are many dwelling places. If it were not so, would I have told 

you that I go to prepare a place for you?”



AnnouncementsAnnouncements
Now Hiring!

Please consider joining our 
Auxiliary! To learn more about what 
our Auxiliary does to support our 

residents, please email:

auxiliary @christthekingmanor.org



In Memory
Contributions and Memorials

Enclosed is a gift of $_______ to be used for the following

Development Fund

In Memory Of ___________________

In Honor Of _____________________

Use Where Most Needed

  Your Name: ______________________________________

  Address: _________________________________________

  City: ______________ State: ________ ZIP: ____________

  Phone Number: ___________________________________

Please write your check payable to Christ the King Manor. 

Your gift is tax deductible.

If you would like an acknowledgment sent to a family member 
(memorial) or to an individual (honorarium), please provide the 

recipient’s name and address below:

Your Name: ______________________________________

  Address: _________________________________________

  City: ______________ State: ________ ZIP: ____________

Heartfelt condolences are 
extended to the families 
and friends of the following 
residents who God has called 
home since our last newsletter.

Brian C. Black
Raymond D. Bennett

Shereri B. Burke
Debora J. Bussoletti

Dolores M. Dill
Walter H. Dixon

Richard L. Fioravanti
Dolores J. Gearhart

Mary L. Hegarty
Idabelle L. Hogue
Mary R. Kopnitsky

Henry P. Liedl
Walter Lukashevich
Louise M. Means

Florence E. Nasuti
Lynn M. Pleskonko
Joann A. Shaffor
Dorothy E. Smith
Claribel Spicher
Mary C. Stagi

Mary L. Tamblin
Barbara L. Waddell



1.	 Our Christ the King Manor team members who have continued to keep our 	
	 residents safe.

2.	 Our family and friends who have supported us over the last couple of  months  	
	 through special gifts and surpises.

3.	 Theresa Papale for bringing in Scotty’s Donuts for residents and staff  in our 	
	 Personal Care Community.

4.	 James Neiger for bringing in photos and chicken eggs from their family

5.	 Sue Custaney for donating a very large pizza for residents and staff  in our 	
	 Personal Care Community.

6.	 Julia Evins for bringing in donuts for residents and staff  in our Personal Care 	
	 Community.

7.	 May Farrell for the Hand Knit Lap Blanket. 

8.	 The Johnson family for donating cothing to our skilled nursing facility

9.	 Casey Roseman for donating carnations for our Valentine’s Day Fund Raiser 	
	 - From Roses on Main.

10.	 Dollar General for Donating Valentines Balloonss to our Residents.

11.	 Scott and Linda Nutt for donating capelets & lapblankets for the residents.

Thank You
There are no words to adequately express our deep appreciation for the many acts 
of  kindness that are shown to our residents and our facility on a daily basis. The 
donations we have received of  both items and money allow us to help our 
residents live their best lives. The time and talent so generously given, brighten the 
days of  everyone who calls Christ the King Manor home. On behalf  of  the Christ the 
King Manor staff  and residents, we want to offer you our sincerest thanks for helping 
those we serve to live full and dignified lives. Thank you so very much, once again to: 



* Answers are on 
the next page *

Happy Retirement to Kim Guthrie! Thank you Happy Retirement to Kim Guthrie! Thank you 
for the many years served at Christ the King for the many years served at Christ the King 

Manor. Congratulations on your retirement. We Manor. Congratulations on your retirement. We 
will miss you dearly. will miss you dearly. 



Whether you or your loved one needs professional nursing care, rehabilitative services or 
respite care, Christ the King Manor has the care and services you need. Our dedicated and 
compassionate staff is available 24 hours a day to make sure all of your health care needs are 
met. 

Our facility offers both private and semi-private rooms for skilled nursing residents, and 
our rooms are spacious, homey, and comfortable. Restaurant-style dining service is available 
in both our traditional dining room and our assisted dining room. With everything on one 
floor, getting around both inside and out of the building is easy.

Our activity staff works with each resident to provide enjoyable and meaningful activities for 
everyone. Among the many group activities provided are organized games, entertainment by 
local groups, cooking, and discussion groups.

One-on-one time with Activity staff for reading or manicures or just to talk, is always available

Our Social Service staff is here to make sure all your needs are met while you’re with us and 
they will help smooth you transition back home when you’re ready.

Healthcare Services:​​
•	 24 hour pharmacy  
•	 In-house dental, vision, audiology, podiatry, laboratory, and x-ray services  
•	 Social Services on site
•	 Three delicious meals served restaurant style, plus snacks and supplements
•	 Assisted dining and specialized diets  
•	 Holiday meals and guest meals  
•	 Physical Therapy  
•	 Occupational Therapy  
•	 Speech Therapy
•	 Registered dietitian
•	 Scheduling of Appointments

Amenities:
•	 Chapel  
•	 Activity room and lounges  
•	 Beauty/Barber shop  
•	 Courtyards and gardens
•	 Therapy Services
•	 General Facility Services
•	 Housekeeping, linen and personal laundry  
•	 Emergency call system and after hours security system
•	 Full time Maintenance staff
•	 Spiritual Services
•	 Pastoral care and grief counseling  
•	 Daily Catholic Mass and weekly Interdenominational services
•	 Bible study, Rosary and Stations of the Cross

Skilled Nursing Care



© thewordsearch.com

Word Search AnswersWord Search Answers



 

If you are interested in joining our auxiliary, please cut out and send the 
membership donation slip back to us at 1100 W Long Ave in DuBois. 

For more information, email Auxiliary@christthekingmanor.org or 
go to www.CTKManor.org/the-auxiliary

Christ the King Manor
1100 W Long Ave 
DuBois Pa 15801

ENCLOSED IS MY MEMBERSHIP DONATION FOR 2021
____________	 1,000.00
____________	     500.00
____________	     250.00
____________	     100.00

Name: _________________________________________

Address: ________________________________________

City: ____________________________________________ 

Phone: __________________________________________

Email Address: ____________________________________New Member: _________   Renewal: ____________

____________	 50.00
____________	 25.00
____________	 10.00
____________	 OTHER

Card Holder Name: ___________________________

Card #______________________________________

Exp. Date _____________      CCV ________________

* In an effort to Go Green, Christ The King Manor would like to collect email addresses so we can provide the option to 
distribute information electronically to the Auxiliary members. *


